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The Genesee Valley Chapter will be hosting the 2013 New York State Council of Chapters 

Convention on Monday, Tuesday and Wednesday, October 14, 15 and 16.  We will convene at the 

Inn on the Lake Waterfront Resort and Conference Center in beautiful Canandaigua at the north end 

of Canandaigua Lake. 

 

Chapter president Jerry Luzum has appointed a committee and issued a mandate to ensure a 

productive and satisfying convention experience for everyone who attends.  October is the ideal 

time of year to enjoy the upstate foliage and to visit the several points of interest the committee is 

planning for the attendees.  A lot more information will be forthcoming on activities and programs 

via news bulletins like this.  In order to have a successful convention, we need lots of people.  The 

best way to do that is to give plenty of notice and make you want to be there.  You now have plenty 

of notice.  We are working on the rest.  Don’t be left out.  Save the date! 

 

Joe Ballister (jballister@earthlink.net) 

Public Relations Chair 

2013 CoC Convention Planning Committee 
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